
Communique: 

 

 

Employers and employees are hereby informed that the 

Redundancy Board is operating online (including 

confinement period). 

 

Notifications and Applications may be lodged to the 

following email address: 

 

redundancyboard@govmu.org. 

 

Interested parties may also visit the Board's website: 

 

https://trb.govmu.org 
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